
LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 5 May 2006 

I wish to talk to the main points in my submission at the hearings to be held between Thursday 
25 May and Wednesday 7 June 2006. 

I am completing this submission: 
For yourself 

Number of people you represent: 
 

My submission refers to: 
Full Version of the LTCCP 

Page Number: 
59 

I also want to respond to:   
 

Name: R.E.Menzies 

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 03 304 8605  

Evening Phone: 03 304 8605  

Email: r.menzies@xtra.co.nz  

Address: RD 3, 
Akaroa  

Your Submission: Do you have any comments on the major projects in our 
Draft Community Plan? 

 My submission is that there should be major maintenance undertaken on the 
Little Akaloa jetty, and that this should be funded from the Council's 
operational budgets. 
While the decking and stringers are in reasonable condition,this jetty is now 
in a state of disrepair with most of the piles needing replacing. If nothing is 
done in the short term, we could well see it sustain major damage from either 
storm events or from large commercial fishing boats tying alongside. This 
jetty is currently used for recreational purposes with the public either fishing 
from it or using it to board their vessels. In the future it will become a vital link 
for the marine farm industry currently being established off this part of the 
Peninsula coast. 
In the future 

 Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The 
activities and services the Council provides?) 

 Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want 
to make? 

 


